
Welcoming, serving and growing in Jesus 

 

June 5, 2022 
1 

Order of Service 

 
Greeting 

  John Hulett 
 

Children’s Time 
Justin Hatfield 

 

Song Leader 

Larry Baggett 
 

#298 
 

#301 (v. 1,2,5) 

 

Prayer 

Eddie Currier 
 

#328 (v. 1,2,4) 

 

The Lord’s Supper 

Jon Davis 
 

Contribution 

Aaron Schwartz 
 

#940  
 

#843 

 

Message 

Bill McFarland 
 

#389 

 

Announcements/Prayer 

Scott Barton 
 

Serve Communion 

Kenneth Bowling 

Sam Gillham 

Gene Kenyon 

Aaron Loomis 

Gaylen Jones 

David White 

Devin Carroll 

Braden Keener 

Colton Orum 

   

            

 

We are honored that you joined us today.  We hope you will be blessed by 
your time with us.  If you have small children, we have a nursery with a 
nursing mother’s room and a cry/training room for your convenience. 

Please click on the QR code in the top left hand corner of the bulletin to 
leave a record of your attendance.  We hope you can stay around for a few 

minutes so we have the opportunity to meet you. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 

June 11-17th - WMY Work Week  

June 19-25th - Burnt Cabin Christian    

     Camp (applications in foyer) 

July 10-15th - Camp Water Mill 

July 17-23rd - Happy Hollow         

              (register online) 

July 31st-Aug 3rd - Camp Wilderness 

 

~ This Week ~ 
 

Sunday evening we meet 

at 5:00 p.m. for services. 

                ~~~~~ 

Saturday, June 11th is our 

Building & Grounds   

Workday from 8:00-12:00  

~~~~~ 

Sunday, June 12th we will 

be Feeding the Homeless/

Underprivileged              

immediately after services 

Feeding the Homeless/

Underprivileged  
 
 

Sunday, June 12th 

Sign up sheets are on the     

information desk. 

As each has received a gift, use it to 

serve one another, as good stewards of 

God’s varied grace.        1 Peter 4:10 

  The next men’s fellowship     

is June 18th from                

8:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m.         

Coffee and donuts will be provided. 

 June 11th             
8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

Plans are to spruce up outside 

landscaping along with general 

building repair and  touch up.  

Items to bring; misc tools, 

gloves, rakes, shovels, pruning 

tools, ladders and any cleaning 

supplies you see fit. 

Rain or Shine! 



Karen Duncan received her 
results back and she does not 
need anymore chemotherapy.  

She will be taking 
immunotherapy every 3 weeks. 

Barry Hannah had his scope procedure 
Wednesday and will have more tests and 

appointments over the next 2 weeks.  
Please keep him in your prayers. 

 

Continued prayers for 

health concerns: 

Fay Ely,  Karen Duncan,   Ronnie 

Williams (Fred Lorenz’ son-in-law),  

Nolan Temple, (Dean Kirk’s  dad),  Tina 

Bloir  (Larry & Sharron Ozburn’s daughter)  

Carolyn Young,  Dennis & Carolyn 

Smith,  Samantha York,   Shirlane 

Horton,  Pat Blackburn,   Don Case 

(friend of Eddie & Linda Currier),   Norma 

Lorenz,   Shawn & Carla (friends of 

Jeff Mahon),  Tom Richardson (Jon & 

Coyeatte Ewing’s son-in-law’s father),  Van 

&  Barbara Barnes,   Jim & Ruth 

Reaves,  Carl & Yvonne Tindall,  

Ruth Raines,  Dovie Logan (Sue 

Aherin’s mother),  Gerry Tassett (Lora 

Luna’s mom),  David & Barbara High 

(Lucile’s son and daughter-in-law),  Deb 

Jackson (Gail White’s daughter-in-law),   

Orvella Blackburn,  Marge 

Langston (Virginia Hayter’s mom),  

Wanda Lou Hurd (Nancy Snider’s 

cousin),  Sherrie Stern (Shirlane Horton’s 

sister),  Bonnie Cole (Kerry’s mom)  

 

Shut-Ins 
 

Barbara Barnes, Pat Blackburn, Ron Bower                   

Mary Bratcher, Don Essex, Wanda Frost, Doris Tobler 

  Betty Grabber, Doris Iorg, Hazel McDonald          

Clarence Feeney & Ola Jean Feeney 

Jim & Ruth Reaves 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith  

 

Nursing Homes 
 

Ann Freeze, Wayne Harmon, Virginia Morgan                    

Sandra Pingenot, Nancy Snider  

Kelley & Jennifer Epperly - June 5th - 23 years 

Matt & Julie Kelley - June 5th - 18 years 

David & Ginger White - June 6th - 52 years 

Kevin & Marla Wuench - June 8th - 26 years 

Dewayne & Carol Jackson - June 9th - 50 years 

Mike & Glenda Thurlkill - June 9th - 44 years 

Van & Barbara Barnes - June 10th - 66 years 

Les & Shirlane Horton - June 11th - 39 years 

Ty & Melissa Girdley - June 11th - 11 years 

Tucker & Megan Jobes - June 12th - 12 years 

Sawyer & McKenzi Murphy - June 13th - 2 years 

Russell & Elizabeth Lilly - June 14th - 36 years 

Tony & Diana Compton - June 15th - 52 years 

Kerry & Sandy Cole - June 15th - 48 years 

 

GATHER - 

After the 
evening service at 

the church building 

For The Record 
May 29th 

 

Bible Study:            174 

Morning:            247 

Evening:                89 
Wednesday (6-01)         146 

Contribution:           $17,153 

Weekly Avg.       $12,042

 

~ELDERS~ 
 

Scott Barton 
Barney Crawford 

Jon Ewing 
Bob Snider 

 
~DEACONS~ 

 

Bridging Events 
Tucker Jobes 

Building & Grounds 
Kelley Epperly 

Brendan Carroll 

Church-wide Fellowship 
Mike Ussery 

Education 
Tom Davis 
Jason Luna 

Finance 
Gene Lund 

Aaron Schwartz 

Greeting & Hospitality 
Travis Morrison 

Cambre Thrasher 

Safety 
Josh Brumfield 

Seniors & Shut-Ins 
Tim Stockstill 

Service & Outreach 
Aaron Morrison 

Worship 
Jon Davis  

Mike Thurlkill 
 

 

6-05 Virginia Hayter 

6-07 Joshua Luna 

6-07 Brendan Carroll 

6-08 Scott Barton 

6-08 Virginia Morgan 

6-09 Marty Stockstill 

6-10 Linda Steinshouer 

6-13 Diana Compton 

6-14 Annabell Bundy 

6-17 Brandi Kraus 

6-17 Tina Orum 

6-18 Leona Snider 

New Class Starting 

June 5th 

The elders will begin a new 

Bible class Sunday     

morning, June 5th,           

in the auditorium on    

evangelism, entitled     

“The Light of the World. 

~~~~~~~~~ 

The class in room #126 

will start a new lesson   

entitled “The Wonderful 

Work of Parents”            

Bill will be teaching. 

Thank you all, from the bottom of my heart for the lovely 

graduation reception, cards, gifts, and warm wishes and 

congratulations.  I am so lucky to have such a kind church 

family and be a part of such a wonderful community.       

 In Christian Love, Ashlyn Wuench 

I would like to thank all of you for the graduation cards, 

gifts, and warm wishes!  Even though I’ve been a couple 

states away for the past four years, I continue to 

appreciate being a part of such a wonderful church family! 

 In Christian Love, Audrey Wuench 

Dear Water Mill Family,               

We wanted to let you all know 

how much your messages, 

prayers, and beautiful plant 

meant to our family after my 

dad’s passing.  We are so 

grateful for the love and support 

you all have showered upon us 

during this time.  We love you 

all!  Tuck, Megan, Harrison & 

McKenna Jobes 

We extend our    

sympathy to         

Don and Ruth Essex 

in the loss of their 

granddaughter,      

Victoria Lacey. 


